
All Saints Preschool Vestry Liaison Report June 19, 2018 
Susan Billington/ Preschool Liaison 

 
1. Presentation of Proposed Preschool Budget (10 minutes) 

 Budget review, discussion and questions, approval 
2. Nominations of Preschool Board Candidates (2 minutes) 

 Discussion, approval of Kingsley MacAdam and Allie Cronin 
3. Discussion of Upcoming Vestry Allocation of Preschool 

Overages/Shortages (5 minutes) 
 Present Blaire Massa's suggestion; save any discussion for a later date and/or    
          digitally 

4. Discussion of Upcoming Playground Refurbishment Proposal (2 
minutes) 

 Running a school, even a relatively small one like ASP,  is an enormous 
commitment and responsibility for the Church which Fr. Ed, the Clergy and the 
Vestry take very seriously. We pay close attention on a constant basis to all the 
Preschool's needs and functions. To that end we must review and plan for a 
refurbishment of the aging 10-year old playground to insure that it will be an up-
to-date, attractive and safe place for young children. When young parents look for 
a Preschool, their number one consideration is safety as noted in the article Fr. Ed 
circulated some months ago. Our playground is due for an update currently. 


